
 
 
 

Welcome to Zone Institute 
   

John and Judy Hutcherson D5840 DG 
& PDG, editors of this newsletter, 
would like to welcome you to Zones 
25B-29 Institute and Overland Park, 
Kansas. 

We hope you have a wonderful time 
at Zone Institute. 

We are always looking for interesting 
stories and photos of what is 
happening at the Institute. YOU can 
help us do that. Please contact us at 
judybhutch@gmail.com with your 
stories and photos. THANKS!!! 
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DGEs and DGNs had fun with 
the Membership Club Models 
during membership education 
sessions on Wednesday Sept 
25th.  They had an opportunity 
to “Reach over the Moooooon” 
to build their “ideal Rotary 
Club.”   They explored the 
“Universe” of new and future 
club models that are designed 
to GROW ROTARY!  
 
Facilitators:  
RC Dian Edwards 
RC Debbie High  
RC Shannon Scheffel  
RMO Emily Tucker  
 

Submitted by: 
Deborah G. High  
Rotary Coordinator, Rotary International 
Secretary, Rotary Leadership Institute, 
Lone Star Division  
Governor, Rotary International D5930, 
2016-2017 
Proud Member of the Rotary Club 
of Southside Corpus Christi, Texas, USA 
 1-(301) 524-7091 
 
Find membership resources 
on www.rotary.org/membership 
Subscribe to Membership Minute 
Swap membership best practices 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
         

    
  



  

          

 

   

 

 

  

 

DGE spouse/partners 

DGN Hospitality suite crazies 

 

 

 

 

 

   



   

 

 

 

    Present and Future       
  

    
John Hutcherson DG 5840 & Xavier Toson DGE 5840 

 

Who won the Kahoot game? The Allstar!!! 

 

Want to see your picture here? Send them to judybhutch@yahoo.com 



 

 


